Dear Parents and Carers, 
Thank you for the support you have given your children so far this year. The children have settled into life in reception well and…
This term our topic is celebrations. We are looking forward to celebrating ‘World Nursery Rhyme Week’ next week, we will be building our knowledge of rhymes we already know, and maybe learning some new ones too. We will then move on to learning all about Christmas. We look forward to some opportunities to share our learning with parents, including for Christingle and Christmas celebrations.  
Reminders:
· We encourage the children to have as much independence as possible, please encourage them to put their own books in their drawer each morning. 

· Lost property- We have an increasing number of jumpers, cardigans and trousers. These are being kept by the classroom door. Please make sure these items are labelled so we can return these to you as quickly as possible.

· Lunchboxes- If your child has a lunchbox please make sure any grapes are cut in half long ways and children are not being sent with chocolate. Please do not send anything containing nuts (including Nutella) as we are a nut free school. 

· Shoelaces- We are spending an increasing amount of time tying children’s laces. We request that children wear shoes that they can take off and put on independently so that learning time is not lost. 

· Wow moments- We have received a few wow moments that we have been able to share with the class. We would love it if every child had at least one wow by Christmas. If you need new wows, they are always available outside the classroom. 

· Finally, a reminder of what happens each day in reception. 

	Monday
	Tuesday
	Wednesday
	Thursday
	Friday

	Reading books changed
	
	
	Reading books changed
	Wellies and PE kit needed

	Keywords, reading books and sound books in drawers so can be used throughout the day.



Thank you for your continued support, if there are any questions about anything, a member of the team is available in the mornings, at home time, or via dojo.
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Miss Mitchell and the reception team. 
